
 The first step in enrolling your child in our clinic is to setup a "Meet and Greet."  The "Meet and Greet" 

is free and typically does not last longer than 30 minutes. Our goal is to make the process of deciding to 

put your child in speech therapy at our clinic smooth for both the parents and the therapist. Typically 

the "Meet and Greet," addresses the following: 

 Getting to know the therapist 

 Answering questions regarding speech therapy 

 We may offer further professional related information regarding the type of concerns presented 

(such as sites, recommended standard of treatments etc.) 

Paperwork and Preparation: As we prepare for incoming client(s), we ask the parent(s) to fill out a 

couple of documents in the form of questionnaires to help us gain a better perspective on your child and 

his/her needs.   

 *** Click on one tabs next to the “New Appointment”. Please print the questionnaire related to 

your child’s age and the other forms, complete and mail them to Innovative Therapy Services 

1090 Homestead Rd. Santa Clara, CA 95050 before your appointment. You can also bring the 

forms in, email it, or fax it in to (408) 241-3156.    

We look forward to meeting you and your child.  Should you have any questions or need further 

clarification, feel free to contact us via phone (408) 241-2229 or email:jakia@pediatricspeech.com.   
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